
 

 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR REQUIRED 

Grade 2, £20,812 - £22,777 Pro Rata (Hourly £10.94 - £11.97) 
 

6 hours 15 minutes per week  
(1 hour 15 minutes per day between 12:00 and 1:30 depending on which year group you are supporting)  

 

Term time only 
 

 At 
 

New Hall Primary, Langley Hall Drive, Sutton Coldfield, B75 7NQ 

 
Required as soon as possible to join a team of experienced staff. 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a caring and enthusiastic lunchtime supervisor to work as part of our friendly 
lunchtime team. Duties will include supervising the children during the lunch break in the dining 
room/classroom/playground, supervise washing of hands, leading playground activities and maintaining high 
standards of pupil behaviour.  There are also opportunities for you to do individual reading with children. As well 
as being reliable and committed, you must be professional and polite in order to be a good role model for our 
children. 
 
For an application form, Job Description and Person Specification please see the school website 

www.newhall.bham.sch.uk  email jobs@newhall.bham.sch.uk or contact the school office on 0121 464 5170. 

Application packs will be e-mailed or may be collected in person. 

Please ensure that your application form is fully completed, remember to complete section 12 explaining 

fully why you would like this job and what skills/experience you have to offer us. 

Closing date: Friday 10 February 2023 – 9:00 am 

Interviews will be held: Thursday 16 February 2023 

Completed applications should be returned direct to school via post or email. 
 
This post is covered by Part 7 of the Immigration Act (2016) and therefore the ability to speak fluent spoken 
English is an essential requirement for this role. 
 
This job involves working with children and is therefore subject to advanced disclosure check through the 
confidential process administered by the Disclosure Baring Service.   A conviction may not exclude candidates 
from the job, but it will be considered as part of the recruitment process.  Our school is committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and young people and expects all staff to share this 
commitment.  
 

An online check will be undertaken for all shortlisted candidates. 

 
New Hall Primary is an equal opportunities employer and positively encourages applications from suitably 
qualified and eligible candidates regardless of sex, race, disability, age, sexual orientation, gender, 
reassignment, religion or belief, marital status or pregnancy or maternity. 

http://www.newhall.bham.sch.uk/

